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27 April 2009
The Honorable John F. Kerry
United States Senate
416 Russell Office Building

Washington, DC 20510
Fax: 202-224-8525
Dear Senator Kerry:
FRA strongly supports the “National Guard and Reserve Retired Pay Equity Act” (S. 831), that would make the reduction in the Reserve retirement age by three months for each 90 days a member has been mobilized retroactive to September 11, 2001.
DoD routinely relies on the capabilities of the Reserve forces, from homeland security to overseas deployments and ground combat. This is not just a trend – it’s a central aspect of our national security strategy and inevitably, civilian career potential and retirement plans are negatively impacted by frequent and lengthy activations.

The Association is grateful for your sponsorship of this much needed legislation and stands ready to assist you in its passage in the 111th Congress. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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